
I want to thank our MCRC family and friends for their support 
through time, resources and finances.  You are the heart 
and soul, and the hands and feet, that allows Mom’s Closet 
to continue to provide the programs to our single moms 
and their families.  As you continue to walk with us on our 
journey, please remember the difference you are making in our 
community.  Thank you for investing yourselves in the ministry 
and programs of Mom’s Closet.

God’s Blessings,
Sheila Day, Founder

Congratulations to Mom’s Closet Life Plan 
mom, Terra! She was our latest recipient 
of the Norma Jean Singletary Car Award. 
On July 23, 2016, Terra was gifted with a 
2002 Volkswagen Passat! She is one of our 
exceptional moms here at MCRC and has 
been in the program since May of 2015. 
Terra works full time at Jefferson County 
Technical College and goes to University of 
Louisville pursuing a bachelor’s degree in 
Organizational Leadership. Since her time 
at Mom’s Closet Terra has always strived 

YEAR-END GIVING, 
DECEMBER 2016
We ask that you remember us 
when you consider year-end 
gifts.  We are always so blessed 
in December!  The generosity 
of our supporters and commu-
nity is amazing.  Your year-end 
gifts make it possible for us to 
continue “Changing the future 
of Kentucky’s kids, one mom at 
a time!”  

We Love The Single Mom’s We Work With at Mcrc!
for success through making excellent grades, 
keeping her budget in line, using extra monies 
to pay off other debts, and working hard at her 
job. What a benefit the debt free car is for her 
and her family!  Terra and her two daughters 
were so excited to receive the car from this 
award. Congratulations again Terra and a 
HUGE thank you to Ron Singletary and family 
for making this possible. 

August 2016

From our Founder

The King will reply, ‘Truly I tell you, 
whatever you did for one of the least of these 

brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me. 
Matthew 25:40 

mcrc-news-0816.indd   2 8/15/2016   4:51:44 PM



106 N. Watterson Trail, 
Louisville, KY  40243

We wanted to just take a moment to thank 
each of you, and our community for all 
of the support that we receive at Mom’s 
Closet.  We have been so blessed this year 
with food donations, items for our moms 
and kids, volunteers and financial support!  

We could not do it without each of you!  Did you know that 
approximately 85% of our budget comes from individual 
donations?  Also, we have collected 7361 food and item 
donations in 2016.  And we love bragging on our volunteers.  
You all have put in over 900 volunteer hours so far this year!   
THANK YOU for investing in our organization, and supporting 
single moms and their families.   

Changing the future of Kentucky’s kids, one mom at a time!  

We will once again be participating in Give Local Louisville. It is an online fundraiser 
for Nonprofits in Louisville. All donations will be made online on 
September 15 at givelocallouisville.org. Give Local Louisville awards 
participating nonprofits with monetary prizes and other incentives! You 
can find all of the details on our Facebook page. 
www.facebook.com/MomsClosetResourceCenter

BREAKFAST OF CHAMPIONS 
October 18, 2016 at 7:30a.m.
Come enjoy a delicious breakfast 
with us, and learn more about 
Mom’s Closet.  We will have you 
in and out in an hour!  If you 
would like to attend, please call 
our office, or register online at  
www.momsclosetcenter.org/events.

Save the Date!
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